
                                                  

 

Dear Monterey County 4-H Clubs,  

The Monterey County Leader’s Council formed a Fundraising committee last year in hopes of 

creating new funding opportunities for the local program and build structure for existing 

fundraisers. 

This new committee is currently reviewing and reworking the 4-H Food Booth at the Monterey 

County Fair and your club’s support is wanted and needed. 

On Tuesday, April 17th the first Food Booth meeting of the year will occur at 6:30 pm inside the 

Ag Conference center ( before the Council meeting) ALL clubs are to send a representative and 

all clubs are encouraged to send a volunteer or members who have valuable insights, creative 

ideas, local contacts, resources or ability to lead or help lead portions of the committee work. 

This is an open forum to bring your thoughts and ideas!  

Each club’s representative is required to attend the Food Booth meetings for the remainder of 

the year.  The proposed dates are: 

Tuesday, June 19th @ 6pm 

Tuesday, July 17th @ 6pm 

Tuesday, August 21st @ 6pm 

 Tuesday, September 18th @ 5:30pm (Debrief)  

Thank you, 

Fundraising Committee 

 

 

 


